April, 2017 Volume 4, Issue 8

April Newsletter



Director's Corner

"Imagine That" summer program to begin on Monday, June 19th. The staff is so excited about the summer program and we know that your children are going to enjoy the many activities and events being planned. Since GCC is a year-around program your child/children will transition into the summer program.

If your child will not be attending the summer program or fall of 2017 or you want a schedule change please contact the center Director Mrs. Sherry. Registration forms for future enrollment are available on site or online. Please check out our website at www.genevacc.org or visit us on facebook.com genevachildrenscenter. We are filling up quickly for fall so if you have a friends or relatives who are interested in enrollment please have them call the school to schedule a visit. Please take one or two brochures to pass out to others. Parents talking to parents is the best way for families to learn about what is happening at Geneva Children's Center and we thank you for all your support.

Geneva Children's Center will be closed on **Friday, April 14th for Good Friday**. On behalf of myself, the GCC Board and Staff, we wish you all a Blessed Easter.

'Imagine That'

Our Summer program "Imagine That" begins Monday, June 19th at GCC. That means more fun, more learning and new hands on experiences on our GCC campus.

We've planned all-school group projects, special day events and have scheduled shows to be put on by professional vendors to enhance our program.

Each family will be assessed a summer program fee of \$100, that is due on or before May 1st. Monies collected will be used to fund the summer program to allow us to bring in outside vendors. Along with the special events and extra projects we are able to have vendors such as Captain Carl and his underwater animals, Critter Squad, Petting Zoo, Story Tellers, Magician, End-of-the-Year Summer Bash on Thursday, August 17th and many other great performers and events/activities. We are very excited to provide a quality and interactive program for the summer. We thank you for your help and support. See attached summer calendar for the dates and times of our daily activities.

Reminder: if an activity occurs on a day when your child does not attend school you are welcome to come with your child to that day's activities. Days and time of events are subject to change so please read the front board for any changes to the daily or weekly schedule.

Calendar of Events

4/1 April Tuition Due

4/1 Summer & Fall Registration

4/11 SC Sensory Screening

4/12&13 Easter Parties

4/14 GCC Closed Good Friday

4/16 Easter Sunday Worship 9:00 & 10:30

5/1 May Tuition Due

5/1 \$100 Summer Fee Due

5/9 Picture Day

5/21 GCC children sing - 9:00 service

6/15 Pre-K Graduation

6/19 'Imagine That' Summer Program

Begins

8/21-25 School Closed for Fall Preparation

8/28 School reopens 2017-18 program

Summer Memories of 2016





GCC Children Sing Sunday, May 21



Sunday, May 21st our GCC children will sing during the 9:00 a.m. Worship service. Please bring children to their classroom between 8:30 and 8:45 a.m. Parents then proceed to Simpson Hall to wait for the 9:00 service to begin. After children sing they will return to their classroom for a snack and activity and can be picked up by their parents at the end of the church service approximately 10:10.

We thank you for sharing your children's talents with members and guests of Geneva Presbyterian Church. Please join us on the Courtyard after the service for refreshments.

Sensory Screening Tuesday, April 11

Southern California Sensory Screening, Inc. will be at GCC Tuesday April 11, to conduct an educational health assessment for children 3 years and older. SCSS has specialized in this field since 1980 and are cleared through the state of California.

Four screenings are available, Hearing, Vision, Speech/Language and Gross/Fine Motor. Any two tests are \$35.00, all four tests are \$40.00. All evaluations are conducted at GCC. For more information please visit the website at www.socalsensory.com.



That Sneaky Leprechaun "visited" GCC on St. Patrick's Day. We found footprints, chocolate gold coins & the classrooms were all mixed-up!

